
                  American Telecommunications Certification Body Inc.
                                               6731 Whittier Ave, McLean, VA 22101

September 19, 2002

RE:  FCC ID: M3N-65981401
Attention:

I have a few comments on this Application.
1. The label information does not say what the label is made of.  Is it etched on the plastic.   In

accordance with Part 2.925, how is the label Permanently affixed?  "Permanently affixed"
means that the required nameplate data is etched, engraved, stamped, indelibly printed, or
otherwise permanently marked on a permanently attached part of the equipment enclosure.
Alternatively, the required information may be permanently marked on a nameplate of metal,
plastic, or other material fastened to the equipment enclosure by welding, riveting, etc., or with
a permanent adhesive.  Such a nameplate must be able to last the expected lifetime of the
equipment in the environment in which the equipment will be operated and must not be readily
detachable.”

2. ANSI C63.4 requires the use of calibrated equipment when the equipment is used in
measurements that “have a significant effect on the accuracy or validity of measurements”
(Sec 4.4).  The equipment specified in the report has no indication as to the calibration of this
equipment.  Please provide the calibration dates of the equipment.  If the equipment calibration
is older than one year, please provide evidence that the cal cycle greater than one year is
justified.

3. The FCC requires the manual be provided not just the FCC statements.  Please provide the
actual manual that will be used with this device.

Dennis Ward
mailto:dward@AmericanTCB.com

The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on the above referenced
application.  Failure to provide the requested information may result in application termination.
Correspondence should be considered part of the permanent submission and may be viewed from the
Internet after a Grant of Equipment Authorization is issued.

Please do not respond to this correspondence using the email reply button.  In order for your response to be
processed expeditiously, you must submit your documents through the AmericanTCB.com website. Also,
please note that partial responses increase processing time and should not be submitted.

Any questions about the content of this correspondence should be directed to the sender.


